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Good moming-,
It was great to see the_ draft GPEC Strategic Framework are on

exhibition!

My team has feedback on these documents and would like to share it with you:

Draft GPEC Strategic Framework:
e Figure 10 and Figure 13 show only avoided land layer while it is recommended to show

other CPCP layers such as certified urban capable land.

e Figure 14 does not show CPCP layers. It is required to show CPCP avoided land and include
a clarification that the Potential Future Employment Ares is partially avoided land and
future development would only be happening on the certified land.

e Utilities and Services map (page 68) and Transport map (page 72) do not show the CPCP
layers where some of the proposed pipelines and linear infrastructure does cross avoided
land and therefore the proposed infrastructure may need to address the CPCP

Infrastructure Guidelines..
e Part 6 - implementation of the strategic framework is recommended to include the CPCP
planning controls (Biodiversity and Conservation SEPP 2021 and section 9.1 Ministerial

Direction).
Happy to discuss if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Policy Officer — Biodiversity Planning
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The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the
traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and

collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which








